



The heat index shows a relative temperature of 91° F; Tyrone is on a beta blocker and diuretic. The beta blocker inhibits sweating and the diuretic encourages dehydration. He is predisposed him to heat stroke. With higher temperatures predicted for the afternoon you have a couple of options:

1. Wait at Indian Garden until night fall to hike back to the canyon rim. Contact your manager and request food and headlamps be hiked down—or carried down on one of the mule trips—to make the wait more comfortable and to notify any of the client’s friends or family of the delay.
2. Ask the ranger at Indian Garden for evacuation assistance.